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To: Embassy of the United States  

Re: Visa expedition request for Deepika, 

 

Date: July 26, 2023 

 

Deepikahas been admitted to the MASTER OF BUSINESS ADMINISTRATION (MBA) 

program at Bay Atlantic University (BAU) in Washington, DC.  

The student is aware of our university enrollment requirements as follows: 

- Our first day of class is August 28, 2023 

- All students must physically be in the US no later than September 8th, 2023. 

- Students must complete the registration process at BAU within two (2) business days of 

arrival. 

This student is expected to attend classes in person for the Fall 2023 semester. Therefore, we fully 

support this student’s request for an F-1 Visa. If you have any questions regarding this student or 

the content of this letter, please do not hesitate to contact me at your earliest convenience. We 

sincerely appreciate your support in this matter. 

Bay Atlantic University and the Department of Admissions greatly appreciate your support 

regarding this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Gjergj Dollani 

Chief Growth Officer 


